



Reception Trip to Tanglewood Cannock Chase

March 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have arranged a trip for children in **Reception** to visit Tanglewood on **Tuesday 10**th **June 2025**. The centre incorporates fun, play and outdoor learning. They will be able to discover habitats and explore the magical Enchanted Forest. Most of the activities are outdoors so they will need sensible shoes and coats. The cost of this trip will be **£20-00** which includes coach and organised activities.

Please ensure children are on time for school as we will be leaving at 9:00am and will be back for home time. Children can wear their own clothes but will need to wear sturdy shoes or wellington boots and a waterproof jacket. Children will need a packed lunch (no fizzy pop or glass bottles) however, if your child would like a packed lunch from school, please indicate on the slip below.

Please sign and return the permission slip below to your child's class teacher by Friday 16th May 2025 together with the full payment of £20-00. Payment can be made at the office via the card machine or online (no cash).